
 

 

Minister Greg Melton can be reached at 940-550-2095; email:melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

Youth minister Mark Brewer can be reached at 505-330-2750; email: mbrewer5011@lcu.edu 

Church Website: www.hwy36churchofchrist.org; Church Email: hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

Men Serving This Morning 
during Worship 

Announcements: Terry Chrane 
Song Leader: Billy Berny 
Visitor Cards: Gatlin Broyles 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Prayer: Mark Brewer, 

Doug Hayhurst, Dan Vogler, 
Blake Vogler, Dustin Brown, 

Jeremy Myers, Scott Thompson 
 

Ushers: Greg and Ty Elston 
Reading/Prayer: Berny Brown 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Eddie Moudy 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader: Billy Berny 
Reading/Prayer: Jeremy Myers 
Sermon: Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Claude Dutton 
Communion: Tommy Smith 
 

Men Serving This Wednesday 
Song Leader: Gary Vannoy 
Invitation: Steve Ellis 
Announcements: Zach Hayhurst 
Closing Prayer: Terry Chrane 
 

March Baptistry Attendants 
Greg Elston/Melissa Shaner 

 
March Building Security 

David Shaner 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

Sunday A.M.  
Bible Class 10:00 

Children Praise God  
in Song 10:45 

Worship  at 11:00  
 

Sunday  P.M. 
Worship at 6:30 

 
Monday P.M. 

Men’s Bible Class  
at 7:00 

 
Tuesday A.M. 

Ladies Bible Class  
at 10:00 

 
Wednesday P.M.  
Devotional/Class   

at 7:00 

Fellowship Dinner  
Next Sunday!  

Bring a dish or two 
and enjoy being with 
your church family! 

Remember in Your  Daily Prayers 

Mitch Brown 
Steve & Cathy Carroll 

Cindy Chrane 
Grace Coffman 

Kim Davison 
Shirley Headrick 

Eddy Martin 
Greg Melton 
Sonny Miller 
Walt Parker 

Randy Yeaman 
 

Margaret Melton’s sister, 
Eleanor Birdwell 

Sarah Hunter’s grand-
mother, Janelle Roper 

Emily Hubbard’s mother 
Regina Cooper and grand-
mother Carolyn Peacock 

Dustin Brown’s friend and 
co-worker, Elvia Hernandez 

Nancy Vannoy’s sister,  
Jackie Barry 

Christi King’s teacher friends’ 
husband, Larry Young 
Anay Carillo in Mexico 

Daphna Chrane’s nephew, 
Garrett Carpenter 

Grace Coffman’s son, Doyle 
Ranee Knox ’s friend, 

Bridgett Spillers 
Debbi Maxwell’s  grandmother 

Elleen Randolph 
Pam Yeaman’s friend and 

co-worker, Jill Dennis 
Darrell Conway’sister,  

Barbara Kotrlik  
Ann Gee’s son & Trent’s 
brother, Billy Frank Gee 
Brady & Glenda Broyles  

family member,  
Mark McCollum 

Choose This Day Whom You Will Serve 

“As for me and my house, we will serve the Lord. Joshua 24:15   
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We are glad you 
chose to worship and 
serve our risen Lord 
Jesus with us today!  

May what we do  
together bring  

honor and glory to 
our God and  

encourage you in 
your discipleship. 

Welcome 

Adult Bible 
Classes 

Sunday Morning 
Auditorium 

Book of Acts 
Terry Chrane 

 
Fellowship Hall 

Young Adults—Greg Melton 
 

Wednesday Night  
Psalms 

Evan Simmons 
 

The Young Adult class 
will resume in the     

Fellowship Hall today at 
10:00 with Greg Melton 

teaching.   

There is a business meeting today at 5:30.  Anyone interested in 

the ministries of the Lord’s church here at Hwy. 36 is welcome  

to attend. 

Please remember Darrell Conway and 

family in your prayers on the  

passing of his mother, Velma Conway 

this past Wednesday.  The funeral 

was yesterday at Buffalo Gap Church of Christ. 

We are blessed to have 
Jim and Deborah Judah 
join God’s family here at 
Hwy. 36 to worship, serve 
and fellowship with us.  
They are the parents of 
Jacinda Simmons.  We 

will have their church directory page 
available soon with their contact  
information.  Let’s all make a special 
effort to meet and welcome them! 



 

 

For the Record 
2016 Budget Total—$279,576 

Weekly Contribution Goal—$5,377 

Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$5,118 

Contribution Previous Sunday—$5,996 

Year-to-date Actual Contribution—$51,175 

Children’s Worship  Bulletins 
are beside this newsletter in  
the  foyer. One for ages 3-6  
and another for ages 7-12.  

 

 

 

TODAY—LTC Practice at 4:30 p.m. 

March 20—Student Ministry Meeting during our 

monthly fellowship dinner. 

March 25-26, 2016—LTC in Dallas 

March 30—POW 

April 3—Youth Devo after evening service 

April 10—Cross Connect Youth Series 

April 27—POW 

May 1—Cross Connect Youth Series at Hwy. 36 

May 15—Youth Devo after evening service 

May 25—POW 

June 5-9—Eastland Session at Camp Cisco for 3rd-6th 

grades. 

June 12-18—Nocona Session at Camp Cisco for  

7th—12th grades. 

June 27-30—Hwy. 36 VBS 

July 10-14—Mission Trip 

 

 

 

TODAY—Business Meeting at 5:30 

March 20—Fellowship Dinner 

April 2—Hwy. 36 Ladies’ Day—Our Journey Heavenward 

April 9—Monterrey Day hosted at Hwy. 36 

June 27-30—Hwy. 36 VBS 

 

 

 

March 14—Lea Kimbrell 

March 14—Natalie Smoot 

March 16—Dawson Hayhurst 

March 17—Ruth Cox 

March 18—Aspen Davies 

Schedule for next Sunday concerning our Youth  
 
Noon Fellowship Dinner—*Student ministry meet-
ing  to update the church on ways to become     
involved during the rest of the spring and into the 
summer months.  All parents and students are    
encouraged to stay  especially for news regarding 
camps, mission trips, etc. for the summer.  
 
4:30—LTC to practice all events. 
 
5:45—Parents and sponsors meeting to go over 
logistics for the trip to Dallas, March 25-26th. 

A Special Invitation To Our  Ladies’ Day  
Hwy. 36 Church of Christ  
Saturday, April 2, 2016  

9 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
 

Theme: Our Journey Heavenward  
 

Special Guest Speaker: Kathy Stayton Carroll  
 

Childcare will be provided.  
Continental Breakfast and Lunch are provided.  

 

Bibles for Zambia 
     
      Please help us this year if you can.  We could go on and on about how 
important this work is, but I think you also know just how important it is for 
every Christian to have his or her very own Bible to study and to share with 
friends.  Please give all you can. Each Bible costs $10. 
     Please make your gift by   Sunday, March 27th.  Checks need to be made 
out to Hwy. 36 Church of Christ and please write on the memo line “Bibles” 
so your gift will place a Bible in the hands of someone less     fortunate than 
you are.  
     May God bless you for your consideration, Darrell Conway 

There is a sign up sheet in the foyer if you 

would like to help provide food for our meal  

Friday night while at Leadership Training for 

Christ in Dallas and also if you would like to 

bring cookies, brownies, etc. for snacks.  We 

have 56 youth, parents and sponsors going on 

the trip this year!  

We appreciate Ashlyn 
Schulle for preparing 
the announcements 
that are shown each  

Sunday morning in the 
auditorium  

between Bible Class 
and  Worship. If you 
see something that 

needs updated please 
let her know. 


